

Dear Members,

This is an important reminder and update from AGE regarding the Fire Safety Assessment Survey, originally announced in their July 18, 2025, communication.

The survey is due no later than this Sunday, August 17, 2025.

• CLICK HERE: Complete Fire Safety Survey

In addition to completing the survey, you are now required to attest to and upload a copy of the letter sent to all residents and families outlining:

- Your fire safety protocols
- Evacuation procedures
- · Key points of contact

Click Here to Submit Your Attestation & Upload the Letter

Please see the full announcement from AGE below for more details.

Thank you for your attention to this time-sensitive matter.

Dear Assisted Living Residence Executive Director,

This is a reminder that the Fire Safety Assessment Survey announced in our July 18, 2025 letter is due as soon as possible and no later than Sunday, August 17, 2025. Complete Fire Safety Survey

PLEASE NOTE: A New Requirement:: Please also attest to and upload a copy of the **letter sent to all residents and families** outlining your fire safety protocols, evacuation procedures, and key points of contact. If you have already submitted a completed survey and uploaded you site-specific Disaster and Emergency Preparedness Plan, we are requesting your cooperation with submitting the additional attestation at this time. For proper record keeping, we ask that for any ALR who proactively uploaded a copy of the family letter with the survey previously that you submit again using the link below

Submit Attestation & Upload Letter

Both submissions are critical. Please complete them as soon as possible.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this important matter and for your continued partnership in promoting safety and preparedness.

Sincerely,

ALR Certification Unit Executive Office of Aging & Independence

MassOptions: 800-243-4636

Whitney Moyer Chief Operating Officer Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Aging & Independence (AGE) Your Partners in Aging One Ashburton Place, Boston, MA M: (781) 426-7280

If you have any questions, please contact us at Mass-ALA@mass-ala.org.
This update is solely for general informational purposes. It is not intended to replace a full review of the cited regulations or guidance.

MASS-ALA | Website







Mass-ALA | 465 Waverley Oaks Road Suite 415 | Waltham, MA 02452 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

